
2nd Study Abroad Reports from the Think of Okinawa’s 
Future in the United States (TOFU) Program 

Date: Thursday, May 9, 2019, 17:00 – 17:45 Location: Ginowan City Hall in Okinawa 

 

 Participate in the “Think of Okinawa’s Future in the United States (TOFU program)”, 

a part of the Ministry of Foreign Affair of Japan's Exchange Program for International 

exchange of Japan, and 3 local students, Ms. Aino Nakayama, Mr. Chiharu Morimoto, 

and Ms. Aika Izumikawa, (absence: Ms. Luna Tiffany Sugiyama), who met with a 

former ambassador to Japan Ms. Caroline Kennedy, participated in the report 

meeting. Mr. Morimoto announced what she felt through this program, and "I am 

grateful to all the people who supported me and have given me this kind of 

opportunity. I want to be a person who to contribute to global society in the future."  

 

Aino Nakayama（18） Chiharu Morimoto（17） 

Aika Izumikawa（16） 

Mr. Kenji Goto 
Ambassador in Okinawan Affairs, Representative of 
the Government of Japan (Left) 
Mr. Hiroshi Kawamura 
Ambassador in charge of Okinawan Affairs, 
Representative of the Government of Japan (Middle) 
Mr. Masanori Matsugawa  
Mayor of Ginowan City (Right) 
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